
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 30th June 2023 
 
 
Hazel Class Teacher Arrangements from Monday 3rd July 2023 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I am writing to inform you of arrangements, for the last 3 weeks of term. As you will be 
aware, Mrs Sampao is expecting a baby in July. She had originally hoped to work up until the 
end of term, but she has now been advised, to start her maternity leave earlier. 
 
From Monday 3rd July until the end of term, Mrs Ready will be covering the class, alongside 
Miss Ward Teaching Assistant.  We recently appointed Mrs Ready to teach in Willow class 
from September.   
 
Hazel class will be open on both strike days Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. 
 
I’m sure you will want to wish Mrs Sampao well and we will of course let you know when 
her baby is born. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sarah Mardell 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 


